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How to support older adults affected by natural disasters 

Those looking to support older adults affected by recent hurricanes and tornadoes 

across the Southeast United States can do so through USAging’s Disaster Relief Fund. 

USAging, the national association representing and supporting the network of Area 

Agencies on Aging (AAA), will use funds raised to help AAAs and Title VI Native American 

Aging Programs purchase food, gift cards, clothing and medical supplies to help support 

older adults in their communities as they recover. 

“The AAAs in those areas are working hard to address seniors’ emergency needs,” 

Region IV AAA CEO Christine Vanlandingham said. “100% of funds go directly to meet 

the needs of older adults impacted by natural disasters. Should a natural disaster hit our 

corner of Michigan, we would be able to tap this fund as well.” 

Older adults, people with disabilities, caregivers and AAA staff affected by the natural 

disasters are facing challenges with delivery of meals and medical equipment, loss of 

power and communication, unsafe drinking water, closure of hospitals and nursing 

facilities, unpassable roads to check on homebound clients, and so much more. 

Disasters can have long-lasting and sometimes permanent effects on communities and 

particularly on the older adults who live in them. Since these agencies can only use 

these funds to directly help older adults, your donation has an immediate impact on 

older adults in communities recovering from disasters. 

For more information about the fund, and to donate, visit www.usaging.org/donate. 
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About Region IV Area Agency on Aging 

Region IV Area Agency on Aging celebrates 50 years of serving older adults, people with 

disabilities and caregivers in 2024.  RIV AAA is a private, not-for-profit corporation. 

Established in 1974 for the business of developing age supportive commerce and 

services, it plays a major role in planning, funding, and delivery of a host of services. 

Empowerment and independence of community members are driving themes behind its 

efforts. Designated by the State of Michigan to receive federal Older Americans Act 

funds for planning and development, the agency manages an array of government 

contracts for service delivery in Southwest Michigan. Its primary service area includes 

Berrien, Cass, and Van Buren counties. For more information about the RIVAAA, visit 

www.areaagencyonaging.org. 


